
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Science Workshops 

Over the course of the next three weeks, Year 4 will be travelling by tram to St Paul’s 

High School to take part in Science workshops.  The dates for these are as follows: 

• Thursday 22nd November 

• Thursday 29th November 

• Thursday 6th December 

The workshops will take place in the morning with swimming as usual in the 

afternoon. We will be leaving school at approximately 9.45am and returning at 12pm. 

Annie Production 

On Monday 3rd December, Year 4 will again be travelling to St Paul’s High School in 

the afternoon to watch their production of Annie. Children will have an early lunch as 

we will be leaving school at 12pm. We estimate that we will arrive back at school at 

approximately 3.15pm. 

As these are local trips, there is no requirement to give permission.  If you have any 

questions about these events, please do not hesitate to ask.  

Many thanks, 

Miss McCrea 

 

 



 


